
August 15, 2023

​Dear Gayle,

It has been an honor to serve on the Charter School Review Committee on behalf of the students and

families we serve.

I have recently been appointed as the Director of the Office of Educational Opportunity and due to the

responsibility I hold, it will be a conflict of interest to the work of CSRC. I am resigning from my

appointment effective 8/15/23.

I hope to serve in other capacities and will continue to support the work of you and CSRC!

In partnership,

Cynthia L. Gonzalez
Cynthia L. Gonzalez


